

Welcome

OMB No. 0651-0080 Expires x/xx/20xx

The IP Attaché Program thanks you for giving us the opportunity to serve you better. Please help us by taking a few minutes to answer four questions regarding the assistance or information provided by our IP Attachés.

Your response will be anonymous and data will only be used in aggregate form.

If you have any questions regarding the purpose of the survey, email Kriza Jennings (kriza.jennings@uspto.gov). If you have any problems with the survey instrument email Michael Easdale (michael.easdale@uspto.gov).

Click 'Next' below to begin.

A Federal agency may not conduct or sponsor, and a person is not required to respond to, nor shall a person be subject to a penalty for failure to comply with an information collection subject to the requirements of the Paperwork Reduction Act of 1995 unless the information collection has a currently valid OMB Control Number. The OMB Control Number for this information collection is 0651-0080. Without this approval, we could not conduct this survey. Public reporting for this information collection is estimated to be approximately 3 minutes per response, including the time for reviewing instructions, searching existing data sources, gathering and maintaining the data needed, and completing and reviewing the survey. All responses to this information collection are voluntary. Send comments regarding this burden estimate or any other aspect of this information collection, including suggestions for reducing this burden to the Chief Administrative Officer, United States Patent and Trademark Office, P.O. Box 1450, Alexandria, VA 22313-1450 or email InformationCollection@uspto.gov.

Intellectual Property Attaché Program Satisfaction

Brazil	India
China - Beijing	Kuwait
China - Guangzhou	Mexico
China - Shanghai	Peru
European Union	Thailand
Geneva – U.S. Mission to WTO	Ukraine
Geneva – U.S. Mission to UN (e.g., WIPO)	
. How quick was the Intellectual Property	(IP) Attaché's response to your request?
Very slow	
Slow	
Adequate	
Fast	
Very fast	
○ N/A	
. How helpful was the information or assis	stance you received from the IP Attaché?
Not helpful Somewhat helpful	Moderately helpful Very helpful
what area(s) could we improve the quality	y of IP Attaché services?

Intellectual Property Attaché Program
Conclusion
Thank you for completing the IP Attaché survey. Your input is important and will be used to assess and improve the program's services.
Clicking 'Done' below will submit your answers, close the survey window, and redirect you to the public USPTO website.
When you are satisfied that your responses are complete, click 'Done'.